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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Mehrdad Javaher [mehrdad@endpoint-inc.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 11:36 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: [Fwd: ACEH Correspondence  for RO2998]
Attachments: DIR_L_2009-12-03.pdf

Hi Paresh- 
 
Thanks for sending the attached letter. I spoke to our client and at this point, we may not need a more definitive 
letter for the lender.  
However, he is very keen on collecting the next round of samples, and if the results are similar, to obtain site 
closure as we discussed 
 
To this end, I wanted to confirm my interpretation of the ACEH's points in the letter. Specifically, the ACEH is 
requesting 
 
1) two rounds of vapor sampling reflecting two different seasons. Our interpretation is that we need one more 
round of vapor sampling in the Spring. Combined with the round we just completed, that provides two rounds 
collected at two different seasons. Please confirm that will meet the objective indicated in the letter. 
 
2) The letter suggests collecting samples throughout the building; however, in our phone discussions, I understood 
that you wanted samples within the footprint of the former dry cleaning machine, which by the way contained the 
highest PCE concentrations in soil vapor. Our intent for the next round is to target only this footprint area via the 
subslab/soil vapor samples. Please confirm that indeed the focus can be within this footprint. 
 
3) Lastly, your comment letter refers to collecting samples at various times during the day. Can you please clarify 
this? Our intent was to collect samples one after another in one mobilization. 
 
Please let me know if you prefer to discuss these on the phone and I will contact you accordingly. 
 
Thanks again for your help. 
 
Regards, 
Mehrdad 
 
-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject:  ACEH Correspondence for RO2998 
Date:  Fri, 4 Dec 2009 09:11:22 -0800 
From:  dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 
To:  'mehrdad@endpoint-inc.com' <mehrdad@endpoint-inc.com> 
CC:  Drogos, Donna, Env. Health <donna.drogos@acgov.org>,  
'pshaefer@craworld.com' <pshaefer@craworld.com> 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002998. 
 
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
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ACEH 
 


